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Chair and Commissioners 
Ketchum Urban Renewal Agency 
Ketchum, Idaho 
 
 

RECOMMENDATION TO APPROVE ENGAGEMENT LETTER WITH WORKMAN AND 
COMPANY TO PREPARE THE FY23 AUDIT 

 
Introduction/History 
At the conclusion of each fiscal year, the KURA must prepare an audit of the financial 
statements. The fiscal year will end September 30, 2023.  
 
Workman and Company prepare the annual audit of the KURA financial statements. 
Attached is the Engagement Letter and scope of work for the FY23 audit.  
 
Recommendation and Motion 
Staff recommends the Board approve the Engagement Letter and adopt the following 
motion: 
 
“I move to approve the August 8, 2023, Engagement Letter with Workman and 
Company for the FY23 audit” 
 
 
 
 
 
 














